Public Hearing May 14, 2012 5:00 P.M. Bradley Town Hall

The public hearing was opened by Chairman Kevin Koth. Present were board member Bill Jelinek, Joan Hilgendorf and Robert Eisenman. The Lincoln County Sheriff's Department Recreational Officer was also here. There were 21 land owners signed in for the hearing.

Koth explained that the reason for the public hearing was that the board is getting several agenda requests for opening roads and that every time we add roads we have to amend the ordinance.

Five people spoke in favor of opening all the roads and three against. Three asked that only roads that lead to a trail system be opened.

Opening part of Tannery Road from Red Pine Road to Jersey Lane was also requested by Alex Ott.

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to close the hearing. Motion passed.

Ann Eckman, Clerk